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Hello, 

 

My name is Amanda Harding and I strongly oppose SB 698 regarding governing 

bodies of public entities to control firearm concealment/possession. In the United 

States, gun free zones are the most vulnerable, targeted areas because of the 

absence of firearms. Oregon Legislators can take the time to read the facts proving 

this statement on their own time. All the facts are there regarding the rise of violent 

crimes in these "gun free zones." Citizens of the United States have the constitutional 

right to carry, and it is unconstitutional to take the right away. For those reasons, I am 

strongly against SB 698. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Amanda Harding 


